
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 5:24 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-15

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Frances keogh

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
It seems unreasonable to eliminate the seasonal rate, but as it is to go ahead the request is that there is a substantial
mitigation included.




